ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PART OF BRIDLEWAY 22, TRIMLEY ST MARY
Suffolk County Council intends to make an order closing Bridleway 22 Trimley St Mary at the level crossing for safety reasons to facilitate the renewal of ballast and sleepers at the crossing.  Other coordinated works may also take place during this period. 

It is intended that the closure will operate from 8pm on 25/08/2018 -  6am on 27/08/2018 but if necessary the order may remain in force for 6 months (or longer if extended by the Minister).

Enquiries should be made to Georgia Jackson of Centurion Traffic Management. Tel: (01132) 775360. Email: georgia.jackson@centuriontraffic.com

Date: 15/08/2018
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